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Dear Mr Hayes
| am writing to you about the HealthShare NSW managed café at Manning Hospital.

| understand a meeting with staff and the Health Services Union took place on 22 August 2024 to
discuss the future of this café.

Ms Wendy Hughes, Chief Executive, HealthShare NSW, has assured me that HealthShare NSW will
continue to operate the Manning Hospital café going forward, as no suitable alternative food
options are likely to arise for the foreseeable future.

HealthShare NSW will continue to consult with the Health Services Union should there be any
change to this decision at Manning Hospital.

Thank you again for writing. For more information, please contact Ms Jennifer Van Cleef, Executive
Director, Patient Services and Planning, HealthShare NSW, at Jennifer.VanCleef@health.nsw.gov.au
or on 0418 291 807.

Yours sincgfely
Ryan Park MP
Minister for Health
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